Dear Families of Saint Luke Parish, September, 2012

Just as our Saint Luke Parish Family is growing, so is our Playground Fence!

This fall, we continuing o add a row of NEW PICKETS to the INSIDE of
our Playground Fence. If you are new to Saint Luke Parish, have added a new
family member, or just would like to have your family or business
represented on a picket, NOW is the timel

RECORD YOUR FAMILY'S NAME OR SPECIAL MESSAGE

PERSONALIZE YOUR PICKET
(20 CHARACTERS INCLUDING SPACES AND PUNCTUATION)

INCLUDE A CHECK FOR $50 PAYABLE TO ST. LUKE THE EVANGELIST
AND RETURN WITH THIS FORM TO
BETH STIERITZ AT ST. LUKE RECTORY
2316 FAIRHILL AVENUE, GLENSIDE PA 19038

NAME :

PHONE; E-MAIL:

PERSONALIZATION

PLEASE CONTACT BETH STIERITZ AT THE RECTORY FOR MORE INFORMATION
2155720128 OR BUSINESSOFFICE@STLUKERC.ORG



